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What an exciting half term this has been!   

We became part of the Special Partnership Trust community, joining four other 

outstanding and good schools across Cornwall and Devon.   

We welcomed Paul Donkersloot as our Interim Head Teacher who will be working 

with us until we find our new Head Teacher who will start in January of next year  

and we have launched our Social Media sites.   

This newsletter, you will notice is considerably shorter than what you may 

have come to expect and for that we make no apologies!  We have 

introduced our Social Media sites just so that we can keep you all up 

to date with the things that go on in the school on a daily basis, so you 

don’t have to wait until the end of the half term to see what we have 

been up to!   

So far it has been a great success and we have had lots of you signing 

up to see our posts, but we would like to see all of you dipping in to 

what we are doing during our day — please join us on whatever 

platform you would like to — Just click on the logos to the left.  You will be 

most welcome and it will give you a snapshot of all the lovely things we do here 

at OMS.   

Here are some of the things we have been doing this half term—there is lots more on line! 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Students back  
Monday 7 June at 

10:40am 
 

Staff Training Day 2 July  
(School Closed) 

 
Parents Evening 6 July  

Paddle Board Diving at 

Bicton College 

Cycling on the lawn 

Making Mandalas 

in Forest School 

Walking on the Moors 

       Year 7 Canoeing Our Angel TAs 

Fish and Chip Friday! 
Training Star our 

Therapy Dog 

http://www.twitter.com/orchardmanorsch
http://www.facebook.com/OrchardManorSchool
http://www.instagram.com/orchardmanorsch

